Meeting Highlights

14 JULY 2020

Attendance: 18 members

POW/MIA: Dennis Halloran reported the following 12 Missing in Action recoveries for proper
burial; US Army 5-N. Korea and 1-S. Korea, US Navy 5-Pearl Harbor and US Marine Corps 1-Tarawa
G.l. Breakfast and Social Nights: Both Post events are being put on hold until the Covid-19
restrictions are eased.

Packer Raffle: The Post holds season tickets to all eight home games, called the Green & Gold
packages, the Packers have eliminated those packages. The Packers are offering two choices; OPT
IN, enter a raffle system for a “Chance” to reserve tickets this season; or OPT OUT and decide to
take a refund or a credit for the 2021 season... Season ticket status and existing seats and ticket
package remain in place. The BEST option for the Post is to take the refund and keep the package
and seats, because OPT IN has No guarantees ... Bottom Line NO PACKER RAFFLE this year
GOOD NEWS: The Post Picnic at Lone Oak park for Sunday August 16th is still ON! Plenty of room
for distancing and open air. Cost is $5.00 per member, 11:00 AM — 3:00 PM, bring a lawn chair
and your beverages. Call Rick 893-0686 No Later than August 6th

Membership: The membership year ended Not So Good; we ended 2019 with 181 members, we
ended the 2020 year with 168 members, 13 members short. Seven had passed away and six
either transferred out or did not renew. Anyone having financial issues concerning renewing
please contact the Commander ... WE Need YOUR Voice on the Federal and State level to keep
your Veteran benefits

Continuous Membership: Rick Zinkgraf and Kenneth Wickland were recognized by the National
Department as 50 Year members, congratulate them for their commitment to the Post and
Legion

Donation: Earl Bergin 23-year member has donated an Eagle plaque to the Post and is on display
at the Post display case in the bar area ... Thank You Earl for your generosity

Auxiliary Brat Fry: We are a Legion Family and the Auxiliary needs YOUR help. On Sunday July
26th from 10:30 AM-2:30 PM they are having their annual Brat Fry. This year as a Grab & Go at
The Depot just up the street from the Post clubhouse and they need help with traffic, barricades
will be set up, Please call the Commander 207-5571 or Auxiliary President 892-2651 if you can
help .. Please call A.S.A.P.

Next Meeting August 11th, 2020 at the Post 7:00 PM Please adhere to suggested CDC guidelines

AUXILIARY NEWS

BRAT FRY is on for Sunday July 26th at The DEPOT. From 10:30 to 2pm. Drive thru only. Help
needed to take orders and cash, runners (walkers) to deliver order to serving area, order
preparers and someone to deliver to car. Also 2 people to go from outside patio area into kitchen
for supplies. Total of at least 15 people. Please call Ann at 698-0240 to sign up. Face shields will
be provided but you need a visor cap to attach it to.

COOKIES needed. Pre-bagged 2-large or 4-small, only label if NUTS are in cookies. Please use a
sandwich size zip lock bag. Drop off at post on Friday the 24th from 10-noon, Ann will be there,
use front door please. Pat Cook will be our Poppy Collection lady for the day but may need a rest.
Please help even if for a couple hours!




